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DATES FOR FUTURE MEETINGS 
 
 
1.0 Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 The purpose of the report is to ask Schools Forum whether it would like to 

reconsider dates for future meetings. 
 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 That Schools Forum consider whether any changes should be made to the 

schedule of meetings attached as Appendix 1. 
 
 
3.0 Background 
 
3.1 Schools Forum agreed a schedule of dates for future meetings for 2015/16.  After 

the meeting it was pointed out that the Director of Children’s Services and the 
Portfolio Holder had not attended any meetings during the current Municipal 
Year. 
 

3.2 The Chairman was informed that Cabinet and CMT held meetings on Tuesdays 
which clashed with Schools Forum. 

 
3.3 Upon checking, it was found that there would be no clash for this meeting and 

therefore, the Portfolio Holder and Director of Children’s Services had indicated 
that they would be in attendance. 

 
3.4 As the new Municipal Year starts in May, 2015, and the new timetable of Council 

Committee meetings would be set before the next scheduled meeting of Schools 
Forum, it is recommended that the dates for future meetings be reviewed at that 
stage, if necessary. 
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